A Special Meeting was held April 19, 2000. The meeting was¢hé1dﬁt
at the Heidelberg Township Municipal Building and was called to order
at 7:30 PM, by Chairman Harry Rodgers. e
Harry Rodgers, Guy Brown, Paul Hilbert and Steve McKonly weré pfé;
sent. ‘
Others present were Don Worley.

Don Worley presented the Land Development Plan for Hanover Iron:
Works on Gitts Run Road. The Board would like the building to be in-
spected to be doneduring construction. Drawings for the building will
be brought in when permit is obtained. Planning Commission recommended
pproval, but did not sign the plan. Guy Brown made a motion to accept
thié plan. Paul Hilbert seconded, Harry Rodgers concurred.

: A letter was reviewed by the Board from Waste Management, after
review of the contract, Guy Brown made a motion not to consent to

the escalator clause for fuel increases. Paul Hilbert seconded, Harry
Rodgers concurred.

The Supervisors agreed for the Police to receive the vaccine for

lyme disease at the Townships expense.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 7:45
PM.
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